
MINUTES OF COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING 
3RD JUNE, 2014. 

 
Those in attendance: 
 
George Ferguson, Hugh Begg, David Hewick, Ken Anderson, Fiona Potton, Stan 
Nutt, Cllr. Laurie Bidwell, Cllr. Ken Guild, Cllr. Kevin Cordell. 
 
Visitors: R. McPherson and Sandro Pallidini. 
 
Also in attendance: Carole Jenkins 
 
Apologies: 
 
Janice Bell, Craig Watson, David Easson, Douglas McLaren, Cllr. Derek Scott, Police 
Sergeant Sharma. 
 
Acceptance of the Minutes of the previous meeting were proposed by David Hewick 
and seconded by Hugh Begg. 
 
There were no matters arising from the Minutes. 
 
There were no police in attendance and no matters to be dealt with. 
 
There was discussion of the possibility of closure of the level crossing at Broughty 
Ferry Station in Gray Street.  It was agreed that this would be detrimental to Broughty 
Ferry as a shopping destination and that the Community Council should liaise closely 
with other, particularly the Traders before reaching a position.  Carole Jenkins agreed 
to arrange a meeting which would bring together all of the bodies concerned in an 
effort to reach a positive solution to the current situation.  
 
George Ferguson will forward an e-mail he has received regarding the latest Network 
Rail proposals for Broughty Station platform.  Members were invited to respond to 
him within seven days of receipt in order that the replies can be collated and 
forwarded to the appropriate body. 
 
The Vice-Chair had sent out by e-mail a report summarising his proposed activities 
for the forthcoming year.  These proposals were accepted unanimously.. 
 
Stan Nutt gave a report on the licensing correspondence received. 
 
The Treasurer, David Easson, had submitted his apologies.  There e was no treasurer’s 
report but George informed everyone that the cheque for £551.00 from the Council 
has been received and will be passed on. 
 
David Hewick gave his usual full report on planning matters with regards to 
Sainsbury,   477 Brook Street which has now been withdrawn,  Conversion of Eastern 
School.  14 Church Street,  and 11 Victoria Road, where a £20,000.00 bond has been 
required to insure against damage to trees.  
 



There was a request from a local resident that the Community Council look into the 
condition of the ‘phone boxes.   With that in min George to write to BT. 
 
A request from a Member for funding to support his attendance at a Conference in 
Birmingham was unanimously refused 
 
Next meeting will be 1st July, 2014 at the usual time. This will be chaired by Hugh 
Begg as the Chair is unavailable for this meeting. 
 
Meeting closed at 8.30pm. 
 


